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April 3, 2013 

 

Mr. Steve Yob 

County of Henrico 

P.O. Box 90775 

Henrico, VA 23273 

 

Re:  Three Chopt Retail (POD2013-00095) 

 

Mr. Yob: 

 

We have reviewed the plan for the above referenced project and have no comment.  We 

recommend approval of this plan to the County. 

 

We should continue to receive any revised drawings for the above referenced plans even after 

County approval as some of the changes may affect the right of way and any issued permits. If 

you have any questions, please call me at (804) 752-4768. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Matt Lillis P.E. 

Land Development Engineer 

 

 

 

Robert Butler P.E. 

Northern Area Land Use Engineer 

 

 

 

 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

523 N. WASHINGTON HIGHWAY 

ASHLAND, VA 23005 

Virginiadot.Org 

Gregory A. Whirley 

COMMISSIONER 


